
Dear Parents / Guardians of the Pre-K class,  

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year at Hunting Park Christian 
Academy. This year, even though it will look completely different for 
a while, is the year for our youngest learners to shine brightly. We 
are looking forward to working with your child as we teach them to 
reach for the stars!  

My name is Doris Arroyo. This is my thirteenth year teaching Pre-K 
at HPCA and I am so excited to be your child’s teacher. My 
assistant, Mrs. Aponte, will be going on her sixth year with us. She 
is amazing and loves working with children and watching them 
grow.  

This year will be a year full of new friends, learning, fun, and many 
adventures. There will be plenty of opportunities to be a part of our 
communities, even virtually.  

I am looking forward to getting to know all of the students as well 
as the families.  

Once again, I am very excited and looking forward to getting to work 
with your child. It will be a great joy watching each student learn, 
grow, and mature. I can be reached at dorisa@hpcaphilly.org. 

I can't wait to meet all of you!     

Si                                  Sincerely,  

Ms. Doris Arroyo  

and Mrs. Aponte  
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dorisa@hpcaphilly.org


 

HPCA Pre-K 
2020 School Supply List  

The following is a list of supplies that your pre-k student will need for the upcoming school year. 
Supplies under school set will be kept in the classroom. The home set of materials is for homework and 
is very important so your child can complete their assignments. Lack of supplies is not an excuse for 
incomplete homework. Please replace these as necessary.  

Because students have separate materials for home and school, they will not need to bring anything 
with them daily. All the homework for the week will be taken home in their plastic folder on 
Monday/Tuesday and returned the following Monday/Tuesday. 

Please have the following home and school materials ready for the first day of school.  

 
Materials Needed: 

 
School Set       Home Set 
 
2 Glue Sticks       1 Box of Crayons 

1 Box of Pencils      Glue Stick 

1 Box of Crayons      Pencils 

1 Pair of Child Scissors     Scissors 

1 Set of Erasers           

1 Bottle of White Glue                       

Plastic Folder for Homework          

2 Boxes of Tissues           

1 Bottle of Hand Soap 

1 Package of Baby Wipes (Girls) 

1 Box of Gallon-Sized Ziploc Bags (Boys) 

An Old T-Shirt (Oversized) or Smock for Painting 

1 Plastic Pencil Box 

2 Rolls of Paper Towels 

OPTIONAL:  

1 or more Bottles of Hand Sanitizer 

1 or more Containers of Disinfectant Wipes 

*We know these items are in short supply, and we would greatly appreciate any 
amount you are able to provide.  

 

Label your materials! Because so many things look alike, please label everything. With a permanent 

marker, please write your child's first name and last initial on the label of ALL SUPPLIES. 
 


